
 

 

 

 

 
Public Notice 

 

 
Two or more members of the University of West Florida Board of Trustees may attend 
the FPL Northwest Florida Economic Symposium and Community Leader Dinner taking 
place from March 4, 2024, through March 6, 2024. No business of the UWF Board of 
Trustees will be conducted at this event. 
 
 
Contact the Board of Trustees office for more information on the BOT. 
850-474-2449   |   bot@uwf.edu   |   BOT, 11000 University Pkwy 10/234, Pensacola, FL 
32514  
 
 
Please visit the FPL Northwest Florida Economic Symposium website for more 
information on the event.  
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